
 
We are very sad to report the death last week of Dr Tim Elson on Saturday 6th January 
2018.  Tim was one of our founders and a Trustee of FORCE since 2003.  
 
Tim made a unique contribution to FORCE through his engagement with virtually every one of 
over 100 volunteer days, working through the day and organising equipment pick up and 
return to Twickenham Rifle Club – where he was also a pivotal figure.  Tim’s quiet authority 
and wisdom were a constant source of support to other Trustees as were his considerable 
practical and technical skills – not least in the development and maintenance of our new web-
site. 
 
Tim was a good and loyal friend to us all – he was much loved and respected and he will be 
greatly missed. 
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